
November 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Roy Rosell 

KLCS-TV 

1061 West Temple Street 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 

Dear Roy: 

 

Per our telephone conversation today, I have enclosed a personal check for $30.00 from Tracy J. 

Shycoff, Associate Director for Administration.  This check will cover the cost of one (1) video copy 

of the hearing held by the Assassination Records Review Board in Los Angeles on September 17, 

1996 at the Board of Education. 

 

Thank you for your all of your help. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure  

 

    


